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November, 2013 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
I am writing this letter to highly recommend Mihaela Mihut to you.  
 
Mihaela has worked for me in the Film, Video, and Animation Department at the School of Visual Arts since 
2009, teaching Acting. She is also, in her own right, an accomplished theater and film actress. 
 
Through many years of experience, she has developed a succinct understanding for the special needs of those 
learning to express themselves through the visual and emotional medium of acting. 
 
Mihaela's work with students in class is outstanding. She is exceptional at bringing out the creative character in 
each of her students. She is demanding, yet compassionate; she works well with students and communicates 
clearly. Mihaela brings professionalism to the classroom: she is organized, efficient, and critically acute. She is a 
woman of integrity and is highly respected and well liked by students and peers. She displays an active concern 
for the overall education of the young artist. 
 
Thus, it is without hesitation, or reservation, that I recommend Mihaela as an excellent candidate for your 
Program.  
 
Feel free to call me if you would like any further information about Mihaela, at 212-592-2180. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reeves Lehmann 
Chairman 
Film, Video and Animation 
 


